8/18/23, 10:02 AM Mail - ARB ZEV Fleet - Outlook

RE: Advanced Clean Fleet Regulation

ARB ZEV Fleet <zevfleet@arb.ca.gov>
Mon 8/14/2023 4:35 PM
To:gperez@pwslogistics.com <gperez@pwslogistics.com>

Hey Geovanni!

Thank you again for your interest in Advanced Clean Fleets. Per our prior email disclaimer, if you do not want your
email compiled for the ACF rulemaking file to become part of the public record please let me know as soon as
possible. Otherwise, we are obliged to add it to the ACF comment docket at the end of the 15-day public
comment docket.

CALLIE BRACEWELL

Ao Air Resources Technician |l
CALIFORNIA Mobile Source Control Division
AlRRESOURCES BOARD callie.bracewell@arb.ca.gov

From: Geovanni Perez <gperez@pwslogistics.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 8, 2023 1:38 PM

To: ARB Helpline <helpline@arb.ca.gov>

Subject: Advanced Clean Fleet Regulation

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good afternoon,

| have a question regarding the Advanced Clean Fleet Regulation by 2035. We currently don’t work in the rail or
ports systems, we are an OTR interstate freight transportation company. | was wondering how these new
requirements will affect us in the future. As no current electric vehicle has the battery power to go on out of state
trips. Can you please provide more information on this matter? We currently have no plans to work in the rail or
port systems, but need more clarity as far how this requirements will affect companies that don’t work in the rail
or port systems.

Regards

Geovanni Perez

PWS & Logistics Inc

6774 Calle de Linea, Ste 101

San Diego, CA

Phone: (619) 710-0027

Cell: (619) 852-6292

Email: gperez@pwslogistics.com
Website: pwslogistics.com
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